
Thank you for
your support!

As our school year draws to a close, we
wanted to share a quick overview of what we
achieved with generosity and support from
our amazing staff, families, local businesses
and the wider community. 

Thank you for your help, it is instrumental in
providing additional enriching experiences
for our children at Fishergate Primary School.

Our children need you: 
Every Cake Sale, Disco, Fair and other
fundraising efforts really do make all the
difference. And it is your direct support that
keeps them going. 

Friends of Fishergate Committee changes:
We would also like to bid a fond farewell to 
Ali and Jo of Friends of Fishergate. Ali has
beautifully taken the lead as chair of Friends
of Fishergate for years and Jo has been vital
in making the magic happen.

Author visit by Tom
Palmer (£500)

Fully paid for school
trip coaches (£3,500)

Playground line
painting (£1,000
applied towards cost)

Where the
money goes

Have your say!
friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com

All parents and carers are welcome to plan
and execute our school events. Get in touch! 

Year 6 Bowling Treat
(£300 towards cost)

New playground
equipment (£200)

No Cold Child jacket
scheme (£200)

School library books
and shelving (£200)

And much more!

We made so much
happen in 2024 - 2025


